
 

 

Below is a link to the video testimony of Kimber Lundy of Tillamook submitted in support of HB 
2138: 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=n-WxIn-31pM 
 
Kimber Lundy testifies about the challenges of finding a wheelchair accessible home in 
Tillamook County, Oregon, and why accessible homes are important for people with disabilities 
such as herself. 


